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Submission: I understand the need for cost savings like any business but the Proposed amalgamation is far too but an area for 
one council to be responsible for. With amalgamation would come the combined staffing but you can be sure duplicate 
positions would go so less staff. I propose a compromise of 3 local council areas as provided in my picture uploaded. 1, the 
City. 2, the eastern suburbs and 3, the south suburbs. I feel these boundaries make more sense and the areas within each 
boundary would face similar issues and are of similar mindset.  
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